
Mayor Ivan Allen Jro 
City Hall 
Atlanta, Georgia 

Dear Mr o Allen: 

202 Virginia Avenue 
Warner Robina, Georgia 
28 July 196, 

Congratulations on your public stand, in 
·ashington, D. Q, on the necessity of our 

public officials upholding the proposed public 
accomodationa law. As white northeners, we 
have been aiamayed at the lack of courage of t he 
so-called progressive leaders of this Stateo 

Surely the United States is large and rich 
enough to afford afirst class citizenship for 
all of its peopleo 

Sincerely, 




